
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX] 
12/26/2018 8:10:26 AM 
Louis Atwell [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=426f25fc3ed241e89930f3d92517e5b6-Louis Atwell]; Peter Puglese 
[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =a0aa41c64afa4flb9f 4a6b87 cf610752-Peter Pug Iese] 
Fred Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=b7154513b3a5468cab5e42bf795b937b-Fred Jackson]; Christopher E. Jackson 
[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d28bfd2b0f274cd8af3119a3b715d010-Christopher E.]; Lisa Trifiletti 
[I isa@trifi I etticonsu !ting.com] 

Subject: FW: IBEC: Event Shuttle Circulation Maps 
Attachments: IBEC Shuttle Program Map Nov. 2018.pdf 

HI Louis and Peter, 
Please review and provide any comments at your earliest opportunity. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wikox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V( 310) 412 -52 30 : F{ 310) 412- 5681 : .rlJ'.>'J.il_C:_()_)(_@_C:_i!Y_Qfi_Q_g_lgll'J_Q_Q_cJ_,Q_r_g_ 

ExcEl.LENCE in Public Service. CoMf\111Tf\11ENT to Problem Solving. DETERl\l11Ni\TION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE El\l\llRONMEl\IT BEFORE PRll\ITll\IG THIS EMAIL 

From: Dennis Kanuk [mailto:dennis@mcadvise.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 4:36 PM 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Fred Jackson <fljackson@cityofinglewood.org>; Brian Boxer 
<bboxer@esassoc.com>; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Tom Gaul <t.gaul@fehrandpeers.com>; Netai Basu 
<n.basu@fehrandpeers.com>; Mike Samuelson <m.samuelson@fehrandpeers.com> 
Subject: FW: IBEC: Event Shuttle Circulation Maps 

Hello, all: 

Following up on our discussion of shuttle service to rail stations, I am forwarding the map of the proposed shuttle routes 
from the existing Hawthorne Station and the future Downtown Inglewood and AMC/961h Street stations to the IBEC 
project site, dropping off at the planned location on the east side of Prairie Ave. 

Please let us know if you have any questions, and we can plan to review any comments or questions at our next 
opportunity in a meeting. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 

[)ennis KaniJk 

MONTGOMERY<•• .. /\?< ADVISORS 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
;:: !\•:''•- Dennis@mcadvise.com 



Jr ( . (310) 443-7711 
\l (213) 309-5652 


